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NEWS 
August 26, 2014 

Ruthie Hoover,  JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst, DeeAnn Haworth, 

and Vicki Melvin, President’s-of-the-Month 

Cindy Casciato — Stash with Splash 
Cindy Casciato (www.cindycasciato.com) will present our August program: "Stash with Splash".  

Cindy is the author of the book by the same name as well as the books "Block Explosion", and 

"One Stitch Quilts:  The Basics."  She is the founder of Quilt Escape, a quilters' retreat held 

every year since 1994.  Cindy was the National Education Manager for JoAnn Fabrics for eight 

years. Cindy has her own line of patterns printed under her label "Threads of Friendship."  This 

teacher, author, designer and quilter has been a speaker at the NQA Show and now, comes to 

us for our August meeting.  She is sure to inform, entertain, and inspire us. 

 

It’s Not Too Late for Jelly Roll Stew or Secret Santa! 

For every fall colored fabric jelly roll strip (maximum of 3 2 ½” WOF) added to the 
stew pot, earn a chance to win a taste of jelly roll stew at the September 23 meeting.   

To play Santa, bring in 4-6 fat quarters in a brown bag.  You will randomly be given a numbered 

bag at the end of the night.  Once at home, make a gift to present at the Holiday Celebration 

on December 2.  

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m.  Meeting, at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East 

College Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 

month make sure you find someone who you don’t know so well, or a new member or guest 
you haven’t met and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new mem-

ber/guest, approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a tad about 

the other person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

August 26th is 
Women’s Equality  
Day! Celebrating the 
passing of the 19th 

Amendment. 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
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Charm 

Squares 

2014   

A great way to ex-

pand your stash! 
This year’s themes are going revolve around 

birthstones relating to that month.  Squares 

are 6 x 6 of quilt shop quality fabric.  

August - Peridot 

September - Sapphire 

October - Tourmaline 

November - Topaz 

December – Turquoise 

 
Westerville Quilt Guild 

Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who 
is sick, has had surgery, or has had a death in 

the family, please contact Christina Sidebottom 

who will send a card. 

E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-
9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 

Tickets for the August Raf-

fle Basket “Summer Sere-
nade” will be on sale at the 

beginning of the meeting 

and during the meeting. The 

drawing will be at the end of 

the meeting. Tickets are $1 or 6 for $5. 

This month’s basket is loaded with fun sum-

mer song themed items! 

 

2014 Program Information 
 

August — WQG Workshop Committee -  
        Cindy Casciato 3-D Applique  

        Workshop (1-5 pm) and Lecture  
  at the Meeting 

    

September —  Melissa Grawe & Vicki Melvin 
   — Jelly Roll Stew 
    

October — Melissa Grawe & Vicki Melvin —  
  Whimsy Quilts 
     

November — Amy Korn & Friends —  
  Annual Christmas Party  

   MEETING DATE: DECEMBER 2, 2014  

WQG Photos on Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/WestervilleQuiltGuild)  

Visit Facebook and check out more photos from 

the Annual WQG Picnic and the HOB Finale pre-
senting 23 quilts for Service Member’s Families. 
If you are having problems accessing Facebook, 
contact Melissa (or ask your grandchildren!).   

Mr. Frog Wants to 
Remind You: 
Wear Your Name Tags or 

Pay the Penalty! 

Committee Chairs,  
bring your  
updates. 

mailto:mgrawe2434@att.net?subject=Facebook%20Question
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Committee Updates 

FUN WITH FABRIC  

Take the Potholder Challenge! 

The potholder challenge is coming 
soon! At the September 23 meet-
ing, submit your pot holder in a 
brown paper bag.  Rules are: 

 Finished sizes for potholders shall not be 
smaller than 6”x6” and be functional. 

 Will be composed of three/four layers (front, 
back, and Insul-bright insulating material 
and/or at least one layer of cotton batting).  

 Pot holder is to be homemade or be a pur-
chased one that has been enhanced by home-
made decorations. 

Emerald McClaugherty will oversee the competi-
tion. Win Viewer’s Choice, Most Creative, Most 
Functional, or Most Humorous!  

To help get your creative juices flowing, Daleen 
Dotson has provided the following references: 

http://www.allfreesewing.com/Dining-and-Kitchen/10-

Kitchen-Projects-How-to-Make-Potholders 

http://tipnut.com/potholder-patterns/ 

http://www.craftsy.com/blog/2013/11/quilted-

potholder-tutorial/ 

http://sewing.about.com/od/homedecprojects/tp/

freepotholdermittpatterns.htm  

Workshop News:  3-D Applique 

This year's workshop will be August 

26, from 1:00-4:30, just prior to our 

regular meeting time.  The workshop 

sign-up is complete and the partici-

pants are ready for the hands-on class "3-D Ap-

plique" by Cindy Casciato.  The workshop will be 

followed by a supper of pizza and salad before 

our meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

Program and Website 

Survey  
To collect WQG member program/

event input for 2015 and beyond, a brief survey 
will be distributed at the August guild meeting.  
Take a look at our website 
(www.westervillequiltguild.com) before the meet-
ing.  

Starting in September (earlier than usual!), vol-
unteers for Presidents of the Month and Commit-
tee Chairs/Members will be requested.     

NQA  

News 
 

NQA Chapter 

The Westerville Quilt Guild is one of thirty 
six Ohio chapter members of the National 

Quilting Association (NQA). As NQA Chap-

ter #OH907, WQG is an official member 

until June 2016! 

NQA 46th Annual Quilt Show Moves from 

Columbus to Little Rock 

The National Quilting Association will move 

to Little Rock, Arkansas for its 46th Annual 

Quilt Show. The show will open Thursday, 

June 18 and run through Saturday, June 20, 

2015. Through the years, NQA has held quilt 

shows in several locations including Washing-

ton, D.C., Tacoma, WA, and most recently 

Columbus, OH. 

http://www.westervillequiltguild.com


 

 

Newsletter Information 

Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in  the body of an email to the following email address:  
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 

items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month.  If you know of a member that does not 
have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. 

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter

